
Parl’t committee discusses drug authority bill 

The Parliamentary Health Committee has decided to remove chapter two of the government-
drafted bill to establish a regulatory body for the pharmaceutical and medical supply industries. 
The eliminated chapter proposed the establishment of a supreme council for pharmaceuticals 
and medical technology. The committee said that the council could hinder the work of other 
bodies.   


